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“Being A Wise Consumer” -
What You Don’t Know Could Impact You!

Tuesday, July 27th, 2022 | Virtually at 12 PM CST

In many ways, we are confident consumers. Yet, when it comes to managing the healthcare
services, how do you measure up?

Join this webinar hosted by CMSS featuring our very own, Tricia Mullin. Tricia is
not only Executive Director of SASI Home Services, but also a gerontologist and
licensed social worker!

As a professional who has worked in the field of aging for almost thirty years,
Tricia Mullin is a consummate learner, but also an educator. She wants older
adults and their families to be proactive with their care and be armed with the
knowledge for if/when care decisions need to be made.

Please join Tricia Mullin for one of two “Being a Wise Consumer” sessions, where you will learn...

« To ask the right questions when exploring housing and care options.

« The differences between assisted and supportive living and where memory care fits in, especially
when funds are depleting.

« The differences between home health and home care and how to access.

« About maintenance therapy.


https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86971889454?pwd=MFB0NlFRZGt1WG5FeVhRUWhzTGt4Zz09
https://www.cmsschicago.org/event/being-a-wise-consumer-virtual-event/

